
HERONS GLEN MEN’S GOLF ASSOCIATION GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
MARCH 18, 2025 

 
THE MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER AT 1:23 PM BY PRESIDENT JACK BIRECREE. 
 
PRESIDENT BIRECREE MGA GENERAL INTEREST ISSUES: 
➢ MGA MEMBERSHIP IS CURRENTLY AT 217, WITH 35 NEW MEMBERS HAVE JOINED THE MGA 

TO DATE.  3 NEW MEMBERS INTRODUCED THEMSELVES TO THE GROUP AT TODAY’S LUNCH. 
➢ TODAY’S GAME HAD 128 PLAYERS, WHICH IS THE MAXIMUM PLAYERS FOR MGA 

TOURNAMENTS.  CHELSEA WILL STOP ALLOWING SIGN-UP’S AFTER THE REGISTRATION HITS 

128, SO JACK REMINDED EVERYONE TO SIGN UP EARLY IF THEY WANT TO PLAY IN THE MGA 

TOURNAMENTS EACH WEEK. 
➢ PACE OF PLAY CONTINUES TO BE A FOCAL POINT FOR THE MGA.  JACK REITERATED THE 

NEED TO KEEP UP WITH THE GROUP IN FRONT OF YOU AND IF APPROACHED BY A COURSE 

RANGER AND TOLD TO PICK UP THE PACE TO BE POLITE AND SPEED UP YOUR PACE OF PLAY. 
➢ TODAY’S  VETERAN’S TOURNAMENT WAS A FUNDRAISER FOR HEARTS AND HOMES.  ALL 

MGA MEMBERS, WHO ARE VETERANS, WERE RECOGNIZED AT THE LUNCH AND 

THANKED FOR THEIR SERVICE.  THE MGA RAISED $4,437 FOR THE HEARTS AND HOMES 

THIS YEAR. 
➢ NEXT WEEK WILL BE THE LAST QUALIFYING ROUND FOR THE YEAR-END SHOOT-OUT.  
➢ YOU CAN SIGN UP IN THE PRO SHOP FOR THIS YEAR’S CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP.  IT WILL BE A 

TWO-DAY EVENT WITH GROSS SCORING IN FLIGHTED GROUPS 
➢ APRIL 1ST AND 2ND WILL BE THE COUPLES TOURNAMENT. 
➢ THE MGA BOARD HAS TWO OPENINGS FOR NEXT YEAR; VICE PRESIDENT AND SECRETARY.  

RON MAGGIACOMO HAS VOLUNTEERED TO SERVE AS VICE PRESIDENT AND PAUL CHIPMAN 

HAS VOLUNTEERED TO SERVE AS SECRETARY. 
 
PAYOUTS FOR NEAREST TO THE PIN WERE $50 EACH FOR THIS WEEK’S VETERAN’S TOURNAMENT, 
THE WINNERS WERE:  HOLE 4 @ 2.14’    DAVE BLOCKER 
                                      HOLE 7 @ 5.7’       RICH EILERS 
                                      HOLE 11 HOLE IN ONE  DAN RABB 
                                      HOLE 14 @ 2.8’ WENDELL GATES 
 
THE VETERANS’ TOURNAMENT ALSO HAD A RAFFLE FOR INDIVIDUALS THAT MADE A DONATION OF  

$30 OR MORE TO HEARTS AND HOMES.  THE PRIZES WERE 2 $100 GIFT CARDS AND A CUSTOM 

GOLF CARD DASHBOARD DONATED BY GENE DUMONT.  THE WINNERS WERE: 
                        $100  - JACK BIRECREE 
                         $100 – DAVE MATHENY 
                         DASHBOARD – FRANK DESANTIS 
 
THERE WERE TWO 50/50 WINNERS, ONE FOR $100 AND THE SECOND FOR $70.  NEITHER 

WINNERS’ NAME WAS ANNOUNCED. 
 
WITH NO FURTHER BUSINESS THE MEETING WAS ADJOURNED AT 1:45 PM. 
 
RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED, 
 
BRUCE TAYLOR, SECRETARY 
HGMGA 


